
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 14th February 2025 

 
What an exceptionally busy half term we’ve had; I think 
we are all ready for the half term break!  
 
This week has been LOVE week!  We learned about the 
story of St Valentine and sung some lovely songs. 
We have been printing love hearts, counting hearts, 
ordering number hearts, writing St Valentine’s cards, 
practising reading and writing our tricky words – I think 
we’re all exhausted! 
 
We have had the pleasure of Gemma, a work experience 
student, working with us this week.  It has been lovely 
getting to know her and we thank her for all her help this 
week. 
 
I was telling the children this morning how incredibly 
proud we, as a team, we are of them.  They such a lovely 
group of children. 
 
After half term we learn about Spring and Pancake Day! 
 
 
I hope you all have a happy and wonderful half term! 
Mrs Madden ☺   


